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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

PMAA OFFERS ONLINE RESOURCES TO SUPPORT FEDS DURING CORONAVIRUS PRECAUTIONS 

 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – The Presidential Management Alumni Association (pmaa.us) is hosting a series of 

interactive webinars, colloquially dubbed "Couchella," for association members and federal employees 

to stave off telework isolation during this challenging time. PMAA recognizes the importance of 

maintaining connections with colleagues and coworkers, as well as the critical role that social distancing 

will play in responding to the current public health crisis. 

To ensure that employees have access to tips and tricks for telework success, as well as knowledge 

sharing that will support their ongoing excellence in the workplace, PMAA will feature expert speakers 

on work from home strategies, project management, budget planning, new technologies for customer 

service, and more, as part of a virtual luncheon series. 

See pmaa.us/couchella for the “Couchella” schedule of webinars and registration. 

PMAA also encourages everyone to visit www.cdc.gov regularly for up-to-date COVID-19 resources. 

 

#### 

mailto:PMF.alums@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/H46424/Downloads/www.PMAA.us
http://pmaa.us/couchella
http://www.cdc.gov/

